
 
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE ABOUT MVA VICTIMS 
 
Your patients who are involved in an MVA who have need for ongoing care or follow up from 
ED or inpatient settings, must be given an appointment and be seen in order to help coordinate 
appropriate post-acute care and ongoing medical supervision. 
 
Santé Physicians IPA has heard that some providers are not offering this service for their 
patients. This may be considered unethical or at worst deemed abandonment by those 
patients. 
 
It is important to understand that Santé Physicians IPA covers this type of medical care and 
ensures that reimbursement is provided to the provider for services rendered. This is not 
carved out of our managed care agreements with the health plans nor your individual contracts 
with the IPA. 
 
Should a third-party payer be involved, then Santé Physicians IPA will pay the medical provider 
for their rendered  services, and will work with that third-party payer to ensure proper rebate is 
made. 
 
Your cooperation and understanding with this important healthcare need are greatly 
appreciated. 
 
 


